
      
 The Pettengill House, Inc. 

Children & Family Services 
Nonprofit Social Service Agency 
Phone: 978-463-8801 | Fax: 978-463-8743 
www.pettengillhouse.org 

 
The Pettengill House, Inc. 

21 Water Street, Suite 4A 
Amesbury, MA 01913 

 
The Pettengill Food Pantry 

13 Lafayette Road 
Salisbury, MA 01952 

      

       

SCHOOL / COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS RE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

 

The Pettengill House is committed to its mission of supporting the community in need while 
providing the best means of protecting the health, safety and well being of all.   

While we are temporarily suspending face to face meetings our Social Workers and support 
staff will continue to be available to assist individuals and families remotely through phone 
meetings, emails and on-line support services.  Those in need should contact their Pettengill 
House Social Worker directly or call the Pettengill House main number at 978-463-8801. 

The Pettengill House and Our Neighbors Table are teaming up with the Amesbury community 
and School District to provide continued food to those in need.   Beginning Tuesday March 16 
The Pettengill House food pantry will be distributing by curbside pick-up at the Pettengill 
House, Salisbury site.  Individuals and families will be assigned a specific time for pickup.  For 
further information or if you have not yet been contacted please call 978-463-8801.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


